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APD had ordered and received the 100 radars.  

Upon receiving the radars, 11 marked patrol vehicles from each of the 6 

area commands were identified to have the radar installed.  

The installation of 66 radars was completed.  

Training was provided to all officers who were equipped with a radar in 

their marked patrol vehicle.  

The remainder of the radars were given to the traffic unit to install onto 

their motorcycles.  

Currently the installation for the motorcycle radars is occurring, 

however a special bracket had to be ordered to mount them.  

The recommendation was received, approved and action has been taken 

to ensure this project came to fruition. APD intends to continue 

installing more radars in marked patrol units to help officers recognize 

poor drivers behavior.  

  


